

## Harding University Scholar Works at Harding

John Allen Chalk: Personal Correspondence

John Allen Chalk

3-4-1963

## To: Dean of Students @ Westminster Theological Seminary

John Allen Chalk

Follow this and additional works at: https://scholarworks.harding.edu/hst-chalk-personal

## Recommended Citation

 $Chalk, J.\ A.\ (1963).\ To:\ Dean\ of\ Students\ @\ Westminster\ Theological\ Seminary.\ Retrieved\ from\ https://scholarworks.harding.edu/hst-chalk-personal/1195$ 

This Letter is brought to you for free and open access by the John Allen Chalk at Scholar Works at Harding. It has been accepted for inclusion in John Allen Chalk: Personal Correspondence by an authorized administrator of Scholar Works at Harding. For more information, please contact scholarworks@harding.edu.



March 4, 1963

Dean of Students Westminster Theological Seminary Chestnut Hill Philadelphia 18, Pa.

Dear Sir:

The annual Career Day at Tennessee Tech, March 18, will offer an opportunity for me to counsel with young people about religious vocations. I would appreciate receiving promotional materials, introductory pamphlets, and any other information that you would deem suitable for high school seniors contemplating religious work of any nature.

Many of this group will be interested in non-preaching roles. Information geared to these activities would be extremely helpful. If there is available a film or filmstrip that would be suitable for this group, we would be glad to bare the rental expenses and would appreciate receiving such immediately.

Your kind and prompt attention to these requests will be extremely beneficial to us.

Sincerely yours,

John Allen Chalk

JAC/sw

Cc: Woman's Union Missionary Society, 156 Fifth Avenue,
New York 10, N. Y.
Dr. Harold W. Reed, President, Olivet Nazarene College,
Kankakee, Illinois